
March  2012 

SWOK Chapter Meeting 

Meeting called to order by Sargent of Arms: Al Franz. He led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Guests/New Members:  Nick and Dana Fender rides a 2012 Fatboy Low. Rodger Steward 

rides a 2009 Softail and Regina rides a 2011 TriGlide. 

Director: Vacant 

Assistant Director: Vacant 

Secretary: Notes will be sent to Mike until new Director has been appointed. 

Treasurer: We got money, we need more money and the books are ALWAYS open. 

Sponsor: The Chapter is in need of a new Director, Assistant Director and Head Road Captain. 

There was a bit of “house cleaning”. As a Chapter we need to get out of set ways and learn new 

things. 

  *Tonight is the last night the store will be open till 7:00 and the 20% discount. We will be 

going back to the discount cards. These cards will be a bit diffent than the other ones. These 

cards you can get 20% off instead of 10%. To fill the card a member will need to go on 3 rides 

and/or meetings. Having to pay Sponsors employees overtime to stay till 7:00 can become very 

costly and it is not very fair to the employees as they would like to go home to their families 

also. 

*The State HOG Rally is October 11-13. The Committee is asking for ideas for rides and guided 

rides for the rally. If you know of one please email your ideas to Suzanne or a Chapter Officer. 

* On the 17th @ the Bestwestern @ 10:00am there will be a meeting for the State Rally. The 

Rally Committee is asking for each Chapter to volunteer but SWOK as a Chapter do not put on 

the rally. 

Activities: The Activities Officer is still open! We need one really bad. This position might even be 

made into a committee, please think about it and encourage all to take part. 

*The ride to Cheddar’s on Saurday has been Cancelled!! 

* April 28th to the German Fest is still on and Al Franz will be the Road Captain. 

LOH: Vacant 



Historian: We are still in need of a new Historian. This position collects information from all the rides, 

keeps pictures, newspaper articles etc.. They will be kept in a digital form in archives for future 

generations. 

Editor: Please have all articles for the newsletter sent to Carolyn Fento by the 20th of each month. If 

any member would like to submit an article please let her know. 

Photographer:Terry Smith 

Membership: Vacant. Julie will be emailing last published list to Debbie Sue. 

Safety Officer:KEEP RUBBER SIDE DOWN!! 

Webmaster: The password will be changing shortly. Keep an eye out and check your emails for new 

password. 

Thunder: Thunder will be taking place on June 16th. The entry fee has changed to $25 a hand 

with a 2nd hand being $15. Bring flyers to rides and get them handed out!! 

Mileage: None 

$50 Gift Certificate:  Doyle Bartely!! CONGRAGULATIONS DOYLE!! 

Door Prizes: Terri Smith and Nancy Washburn. 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Dave Washburn and 2nd by Deborah Harwell. 

Next Business Meeting is April 4th at Pizza Hut  Eat @ 6:00, Mtg @ 7:00 

Next Chapter Meeting on April 13 @ 7:00pm @ Proteam 

 

                                  Respectfully submitted by Julie Anderson-Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


